
Children entering grades 2-6 in Fall 2022 (ages 7-11) with a goal of 

improving reading skills are invited to join our summer reading  

club through the Wendell Johnson Speech and Hearing Clinic at  

the University of Iowa in Iowa City. 

What else should I know?
Groups will be facilitated by 
graduate student clinicians under 
the supervision of an experienced, 
certified speech-language pathologist.

Spaces are limited, and children will be 
chosen based on fit with other group 
members.

Fees are assessed at the low group 
therapy rate of $30 per session. 
Insurance is accepted, and a sliding 
fee scale is available for families who 
qualify.

How do I enroll my child?
For details and screening, contact

Stacy Robinson, M.S., CCC-SLP 
319-467-0907 
stacy-robinson@uiowa.edu

Is the Language and Literacy 
Club right for my child?
The program is designed for those who:

Have primary challenges related to 
reading and language 

Are able to engage in instruction and 
discussion about reading concepts

Can select reading material that is of 
interest to them

Are able to attend to and participate 
in group activities for 90 minutes

Participate in a general education 
classroom for the majority of their 
day at school

Wish to attend and participate and 
will maintain consistent attendance

Have parents or caregivers who will 
attend brief weekly trainings and 
support participants in at-home 
activities

What’s the Language & Literacy 
Club?
It’s a program where children work 
on their knowledge of sounds, 
letters, units of word meaning, 
vocabulary, and grammar through 
fun and interactive group activities. 
Participants are encouraged to bring 
their own thematic reading material to 
read in each session! 

When does the club meet?
It will start Summer 2022 on Tuesday 
and Thursday afternoons in June and 
July. Specific start and end dates 
are based on family and clinician 
availability. Academic year extension 
programming will be available. 
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